
  asunder 3311 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  asunder 3311 # merismos {mer-is-mos'}; from 3307; a separation
or distribution: -- dividing {asunder}, gift.[ql

  be 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, {be} difference between, distribute,
divide, give participle[ql

  be 4829 # summerizomai {soom-mer-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 4862 and 3307; to share jointly, i.e. participate in: --
{be} partaker with.[ql

  between 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference {between}, distribute,
divide, give participle[ql

  care 3308 # merimna {mer'-im-nah}; from 3307 (through the idea
of distraction); solicitude: -- {care}.[ql

  cloven 1266 # diamerizo {dee-am-er-id'-zo}; from 1223 and 3307;
 to partition thoroughly (literally in distribution,
figuratively in dissension): -- {cloven}, divide, part.[ql

  deal 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- {deal}, be difference between, distribute,
divide, give participle[ql

  difference 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
 (literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be {difference} between, distribute,
divide, give participle[ql

  distribute 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
 (literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference between, {distribute},
divide, give participle[ql

  divide 1266 # diamerizo {dee-am-er-id'-zo}; from 1223 and 3307;
 to partition thoroughly (literally in distribution,
figuratively in dissension): -- cloven, {divide}, part.[ql

  divide 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference between, distribute,
{divide}, give participle[ql

  divider 3312 # meristes {mer-is-tace'}; from 3307; an
apportioner (administrator): -- {divider}.[ql

  dividing 3311 # merismos {mer-is-mos'}; from 3307; a
separation or distribution: -- {dividing} asunder, gift.[ql

  between 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference {between}, distribute,
divide, give participle[ql

  gift 3311 # merismos {mer-is-mos'}; from 3307; a separation or
distribution: -- dividing asunder, {gift}.[ql

  give 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference between, distribute,
divide, {give} participle[ql

  part 1266 # diamerizo {dee-am-er-id'-zo}; from 1223 and 3307;
to partition thoroughly (literally in distribution, figuratively
in dissension): -- cloven, divide, {part}.[ql

  partaker 4829 # summerizomai {soom-mer-id'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 4862 and 3307; to share jointly, i.e. participate in:
-- be {partaker} with.[ql

  participle 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
 (literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference between, distribute,
divide, give {participle}[ql

  with 4829 # summerizomai {soom-mer-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 4862 and 3307; to share jointly, i.e. participate in: -- be
partaker {with}.[ql
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